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LETTER DATED 29 JANUARY 1993 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS
ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Upon instructions from my Government and with reference to my letter of
14 October 1992 (S/24670), I have the honour to transmit the attached note
verbale dated 6 January 1992 from the Interests Section of the Islamic
Republic of Iran in Washington to the Embassy of Algeria, to be forwarded to
the United States Department of State on the violation of the territory of the
Islamic Republic of Iran by the forces of the United States in the Persian
Gulf region.

The attached note serves to make a correction in annex VII of document
§/24670.

It would be highly appreciated if this letter was circulated as a
document the Security Council.

(Signed) Kamal KHARRAZI
Permanent Representative
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Annex
Note verbale dated 6 January 1992 from the Interests Section

of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Washington, addressed to
the Embassy of Algeria in Washington

The Interests Section of the Islamic Republic of Iran in Washington
presents its compliments to the Embassy of the Democratic and Popular Republic
of Algeria and has the honour to refer to diplomatic note No. 91-54/7390L,
dated 17 December 1991. Please note that in item 1 of the unofficial
translation of the text, the position of the Iranian aircraft should read
E5645 as opposed to E5654. It is respectfully requested that the United
States Department of State be advised of this correction, and that the

Interests Section be informed of their response at the Embassy's earliest
possible convenience.



